
 

ZOGLO’S FOOD ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT 

OF AUDITOR  
 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia – October 27, 2023 – Zoglo’s Food Corp. (CSE: 

ZOG) (FSE: 7UT) (“Zoglo’s” or the “Company”) announces that, further to its 

news release issued on September 26, 2023, DMCL LLP has been appointed as the Company’s auditor until the 

next annual general meeting of the Company.  DMCL LLP (the “Successor Auditor”) replaces SRCO Professional 

Corporation (the “Former Auditor”) as the Company’s auditor.  

 

The Company’s board of directors and audit committee each approved the resignation of the Former Auditor and 

the appointment of the Successor Auditor in place of the Former Auditor; there were no reservations, modified 

opinions or reportable events (as defined in National Instrument 51-102) in connection with the Former Auditor’s 

audit of the Company which occurred prior to their resignation as auditors of the Company; and the Notice of 

Change of Auditor was approved by the Company’s board of directors. 

 

In accordance with NI 51-102, the notice of change of auditor, together with the required letters from the Former 

Auditor and the Successor Auditor, have been reviewed by the board of directors of the Company and filed on 

SEDAR. 

 

 

About Zoglo's Food Corp.: 

Zoglo's Food Corp. is a publicly-traded company on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the ticker: ZOG and 

the Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the ticker: KX9. 

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

 

Hari Varshney 

Director 

 

info@varshneycapital.com 

Tel:(604) 684-2181 

 

The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


